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STATEMENT 
 

Afrox warns of potential disruption to industrial gas 

supply in the Eastern Cape  

At Afrox, we are currently facing electrical supply interruptions at our Coega Development 
Zone facility, which have impacted our operations since May 3, 2024. We have requested 
Nelson Mandela Bay Municipality to facilitate the necessary repairs and we hope for a 
prompt resolution. In the meantime, we have been actively supplying industrial gases from 
alternative locations to ensure uninterrupted service to our customers in the Eastern Cape.  
 
However, if the electrical supply issues persist it may lead to disruption in the supply of 
industrial and healthcare gases in the area. We appreciate our customers’ patience as we 
work to resume normal operations.  
 
For further information, please contact the relevant authorities.  
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
 


